To                                                                                             

The Editor

Journal of Experimental Sciences
Subject: Article for publication in “Journal of Experimental Sciences”.
Respected Sir,  

I am submitting an article entitled “Systems Biology: An Engineering Perspective” by Anand V. P. Gurumoorthy for publication in the journal “Journal of Experimental Sciences”. 
It is declared that this article has been neither published nor submitted for publication, in whole or in part in other Journal. The manuscript is prepared by keeping in view the “Guide line to authors” as prescribed by this Journal. This article will be valuable for those people who are working in the field of system biology. It will attract engineers to work in biology.

I am the corresponding author of this manuscript. My address is as follows:

  

* Correspondence/ Present Address: 

Dr Anand V P Gurumoorthy
Chemical Engineering Division

School of Mechanical and Building Sciences

VIT University, Vellore-632014, Tamil Nadu, India . 

Mob: +91-9445259735
Fax: +91-416-2243092 

Email: anand.g@vit.ac.in 
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Senior Lecturer
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     Curtin university, Malaysia 
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2. Dr. K. Ramesh

Senior Lecturer,

Faculty of Chemical & Natural Resources Engineering,
Universiti Malaysia Pahang
26300 Gambang, Kuantan
Pahang, Malaysia.
Email: ramesh@ump.edu.my
3. Dr. S. Murthy Shekhar

Lecturer, Higher college of Technology,

Muscat, Sultanate of Oman

Email: murthy@hct.edu.om


smshekhar@hotmail.com
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4. Prof V A Juvekar

Department of Chemical Engineering

Indian Institute of Technology – Bombay

Powai, Mumbai – 400 076

Maharastra, India

Email: vaj@iitb.ac.in
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I therefore request you to kindly go through it and publish it in the above Journal if found suitable. 

Please feel free to communicate me on the above mentioned Correspondence/Present Address if ever required. 

Looking forward to get an email regarding the receipt/acceptance of this article. 

With regards 

Dr Anand V P Gurumoorthy
